City of Rock Falls
Public Works/Public Property
Committee Meeting Minutes

Time Meeting Ended;

Date: 05/02/2024

Members

Time Meetmg Started 8:15 a.m.

946am

_Also Attended

Chairmah Wangelin

Admmlstrator Rome Blackert

Alderman McKanna

Mayor Rod Kleckler

Alderman Dowd

Street Superintendent, Dave Miller

Alderman Byrd

Tl TR-TECTE

Corey Buck, Willett Hofmann & Assoc.

~Topic -~

| Plan of Action

Call to Order

Alderman Wangehn called the meeting to order with a quorum present at
8:15 am.

Minutes

Review of the April 4, 2024, Public Works/Public Property minutes as
presented. Motion was made by Alderman Wangelin; second by Alderman
McKanna. 4 ayes, motion approved.

Minutes approved

W

Engineer’s Report

Corey Buck stated Demolition for the Micro Building will be going out for
bid on May 23, 2024.

The E 2™ Street parking lot construction was started on May 2%,
The Avenue A Project will be starting in the next week or so.

No Action

New Business

The committee reviewed the request from the Coloma Township Park
District to place a memorial bench & plaque at the lower dam. Motion was
made by Alderman Wangelin; second by Alderman McKanna to not allow
a bench to be placed at the lower dam at this time. 4 ayes, motion approved.
Committee reviewed the contract with Midwest Disposal, LLC. Motion
was made by Alderman McKanna; second by Alderman Dowd to approve
the contract with Midwest Disposal, LLC for the Collection and Disposal
of Residential Solid Waste, Recyclable Materials and Yard Waste —
Contract Term July 1, 2025 through June 30, 2030 and send to City
Council.

Will not allow a
bench to be placed
at this time.

Send to City
Council.

5.

Street Department

Street Superintendent, Dave Miller informed the committee that M & R
Striping is working now, the contract is getting prepared for the chip seal

-and gave the committee the listing of streets, Porter will be working on

sidewalks.

No Action

6.

City Administrator

City Administrator Blackert informed the committee that the asbestos
removal from the Micro Building should be complete by the end of the
week, bids for the demolition are going to go out on May 23 with a possible
start date in June. The RB&W Park bathroom construction is moving along
and should be complete in July. There needs to be repairs done to part of
the sidewalk and the park and there will be change order presented to the
City Council. There is a new screen that will be placed on the fence on the
1%t Ave entrance to the city and the digital sign is being order.

No Action

7.

Adjournment

A motion was made by Alderman Wangelin and second by Alderman
McKanna to adjourn. 8:46 a.m.

Bt 11 /ooy,

Bill Wangelin, Committee Chairmany




